
 TRANSPORTATION BOARD REPORT FOR SEPTEMBER 2024

SUBMITTED BY:  WAYNE BULL CALF

    Greetings all this is my September board report

So for the month of September the shop has completed 57 work orders, such as 
oil changes, brakes, tire changes, wind shields, tire rod ends and minor tune 
ups, we have 2 new buses that have arrived, the shop has also made a trash 
cage to the new trash truck of maintenance, they are also getting all of their 
winter equipment ready for the upcoming winter.

    For the office just bills and time sheets

So, for the trip personal there were 64 trips some were sports and field trips this 
sure been making my every day route trips difficult cause I’m still short 5 route 
drivers we have 20 routes and we at the time have 15 drivers, so some Fridays 
we have up to 6 drivers out on trips and nine drivers to do 20 routes, this does 
make buses crowded and when they are crowded it makes it hard to keep 
children behaving and reaching there stops in a timely matter.

    So, for the disciplinary department we had 26 wright ups, 2 were for vaping, 
usually this is an automatic removal, but I have been working with the Admin. 
and schools on the first-time offenders to keep them on the buses and in school.

We have been working with the state at trying to get some of our drivers 
certified trainers so we can get more drivers licensed.  

  This is my Sept. report thanks for reading God bless.  


